
































7/9/2018 Legislation 0227-18 - comments

Legislation 0227-18

Herman Shorty <Herman.Shorty@nndoh.org>

Fri 7/6/2018 7:09 PM

Torcomments <comments@navajo-nsn.gov>;

Dear onorable Health, Education and Human Services Committee Members:

As a program and a repentant of the proposed budget, | am pleased to see that it is considered with favorable acceptance and
recommendation. We are in support of approval of the Proposed Budget for the Navajo Department of Health in the best
interest of the Navajo Nation and services to clientele.

Thank you for allowing us to speak in favor of you kind consideration.

Best and warm regards,

Herman  orty, Program Supervisor lli

Navajo Environmental Health & Protection Program
Division of Public Health Services

Navajo Department of Health

P.O. Box 1390

Window Rock, Arizona 865715

(0): (928) 871-6349

(f): (928) 871-7960

(m): (505) 870-9002

email: herman.shorty@nndoh.org

https://webmail.navajo-nsn.gov/owa/#viewmodel=ReadMessageltem&ItemID=AAMKADBMMzM3ZNmLTdMN2MINGIXNS 1hZTAyLTcOMGUyOTQzZjQ... 11



